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Term 4 is flying by! Over the next two weeks Year 2 children aged 8 

and all children from Special Education will be attending Swimming 

School. School Reports are currently being completed by teachers 

and will be forwarded home on Friday 8th December.  

Don’t forget to keep the morning of 12 December free for our 

Presentation Day Assembly at the Civic Centre. It starts at 9:30. 

For those children receiving awards on the day, a letter will be sent 

home over the next two weeks. 

Our Year 6 children have begun preparing for their Farewell Dinner 

and Presentation will be held on Thursday 7 December from 5:00 

until 9:00pm at a cost of $30 per student. Families need to RSVP 

by 30 November. This is a wonderful experience for the children 

and a great way to end their primary schooling. Students have 

been reminded that attendance and participation in the activities is 

dependent on them continuing to be safe respectful learners.  

Next week our wonderful Girls Cricket team are off to the State 

Finals in Maitland. They have done a great job to get to this point 

and will play two games on Tuesday. A big thank you to Ms Jay who 

has done a fantastic job as coach. We will be thinking of you. 

Enrolments for 2018 are now               

being taken 



 

Year 3 excursion  

Sport & Rec Burrendong. 

   

Year 3 had an awesome day last Friday at 

Burrendong Sport & Rec. Activities included 

rock climbing, archery & grass skiing. Lunch 

was delicious and the day was so much fun. 

The funniest part of the day was when we all 

stacked down the hill on our grass skis!  

  



Celebrating Great Efforts and Performances 

Kaydon P/S, Shane P/S, Terran P/S, Josh KR, Leo KG, 

Memphis KP, Maliyah KB, Josie 1L, Claire 1CK, Olivia 2U, 

Chloe 3E, Jamin 3E, Sam 3K, Nicole 5/6BK, Ethan 5/6BK and 

Bobby 6N. 



5/6KB Art Program 
Throughout the Year 5/6BK have been doing an art program in partnership with the Art 

Gallery of NSW and the Western Plains Cultural Centre. The program is called Ngu-ng-gila-

nha which means give to each other. 
The students in 5/6BK have learnt about 3 Wiradjuri artists - Tommy McRae, Michael Riley 

and Johnathon Jones. They explored where the artists were from, what their artworks 
were like and what inspired them to draw, paint or photograph.  They were able to do a 

virtual tour of the Gallery of NSW and they had an excursion to the Western Plains Cultural 
Centre to do an art workshop. The students then created their own artworks based on 

these concepts.  
Last Saturday these artworks were hung in an exhibition and a number of the students 

from 5/6BK went to the official opening. Malaki, Jack, Brock, Matthew and Nathanual were 
able to see their work, be welcomed by the WPCC and have afternoon tea (tea and scones) 

with the other school children from Dubbo, that also did the program. Mrs Kiss and Kara 

reported that they were all on their best behaviour and behaved in a manner that would 
have made our School very proud. The exhibition will be on at the WPCC on Wingewarra St 

for the next month and then it will be placed in a shop front in Wellington for you all to 
see. 

 



1T have been working hard like 
Mathematicians! 

 
We have been solving problems by investigating, planning and sharing ideas. We 

have also learnt that when you get a tricky problem you have to keep trying and 
never give up. 

 


